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REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

FROM: Brian LeBrun, Deputy City Manager – Finance  

 

DATE: August 23, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Supplemental Appropriation for Beaver Meadow Golf Course Consulting 

Services 

 

Recommendation 

Accept this report and approved the attached resolution as recommended by the Golf Course 

Advisory Committee. 

 

Background and Discussion 

For the 2019 golf season, the course experienced difficult conditions on several of 

the tee boxes that resulted in the need to install sod on holes #10, 11, 13 and 14.   

 

At its meeting on August 8, The Golf Course Advisory Committee discussed ways to 

improve certain areas of the course, including but not limited to the affected tee 

boxes.  The recommendation was to hire the USGA Course Consulting Services for a 

full day general assessment and tree evaluation.  

 

This assessment is intended to make recommendations for course management, 

including tree maintenance/removal. 

 

At its regular City Council meeting on August 12, the City Council noticed the 

attached resolution in the amount of $7,100 for public hearing/action on the 

September 9 City Council meeting.   

 

If approved, the General fund would transfer $7,100 to the Golf Fund as a 

supplemental appropriation for the Fiscal Year 2020 budget for the stated purpose. 
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